
Hi everyone 

 

It's Harvest time again 

 

We have two Harvest Family Services 

 

The first will be at St Michael's this Sunday at 10am 

 

The second will be at St Mildred's on Sunday 2nd October at 9.30am 

 

I'm after some young readers - any help gratefully received 

 

 

Best wishes and many thanks 

 

Lindsay 

--  
The Tenterden, Rother and Oxney Team Ministry 

Appledore, Ebony, Newenden, Rolvenden, St Michael's, Smallhythe, Stone, Tenterden 

and Wittersham 
www.tenterdencofe.co.uk 
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Team Rector 

The Reverend Canon Lindsay Hammond 
The Vicarage, Church Road, Tenterden, Kent TN30 6AT 
01580 761591                              tentvic@gmail.com 
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